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6 April 2022 
 
Ash Power, AO, CSC 
Lieutenant General (Retd) 
President 
Wangaratta RSL Sub-Branch Inc. 
2-4 Templeton Street  
Wangaratta Victoria 3677 
 
Via email: wangarattarsl.org.au 
 
Dear Ash, 
 
I write on behalf of President Bryan Meehan, our new committee and all members; to 
sincerely thank you for allocating more of your volunteer time to preside over the election of 
office bearers and committee members at our recent AGM. 
 
The interest that you showed, and questions asked, both in the lead up to the elections and 
on the day, certainly showed genuine care and commitment.  It was example-setting for all 
involved. 
 
We particularly appreciate the comments that you made to the assembled meeting after the 
election regarding the looking after and nurturing of our veterans.  Your thanks to them 
certainly struck a chord as we wrestle with how to identify those contemporary veterans in 
our midst who are in need of support.  Let’s hope that this task will become easier, soon. 
 
Finally, thank you for staying to chat with our members after the AGM and we wish you and 
the Wangaratta RSL team all the best as you prepare for a most successful and safe string 
of ANZAC Day activities, this month. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
John Twyford 
Secretary 
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